
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Replacement of County Bridge T-19-S Pottersville Road 
Tewksbury Township, Hunterdon County 

 
In accordance with the provisions of the open Public Meetings Act, Chapter 231, P.L. 1975, 
10:4-12,a, notice is hereby given that the Hunterdon County Engineer’ Office will hold a Public 
Information Center on Monday, July 25, 2022 between the hours of 7:00 P.M. and 9:00 P.M. 
to discuss the proposed Replacement of County Bridge T-19-S located on Pottersville Road 
(CR512) in Tewksbury Township, Hunterdon County. This Public Information Center will be 
held at the Pottersville Volunteer Fire Company, 8 Hacklebarney Road, Pottersville, New 
Jersey 07979, in the meeting room. 
 
Copies of this notice have been posted on the 1st floor of the Route 12 County Complex, 
Building 1, Township of Raritan, the Tewksbury Township Municipal Building and filed in the 
Office of the County Clerk on June 29, 2022.  This notice has also been posted at the Hunterdon 
County Administration Building, Main Street, Flemington, New Jersey.  This notice was also 
emailed and faxed to the official newspapers for Hunterdon County, the Hunterdon County 
Democrat and Courier News on June 29, 2022 for publication the weeks of July 4th,  July 11th, 
2021, and July 18st. 
 
It is County policy to provide reasonable accommodations for individuals with disabilities with 
advanced notice of need.  If an accommodation is needed, please contact Thomas Mathews, 
P.E., County Engineer / Director of Public Works or Kathleen Horsch at (908)788-1227. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


